June Fourth 1920. Mr. Newton, Dean's Office, Engineering Building. Dear Mr. Newton: -I am enclosing herewith a letter from E. McN. Hand of Sault Ste. Marie. This is the one to which I referred this morning in conversation with you. You might write to Mr. Hand telling him that we have directions from London to receive no further applications, so that if he wishes to make application he had better forward it personally to the London authorities. You might give him their address. I will sign this letter when I come to the office to-morrow. I am also enclosing a letter from Mr. White of the Commission of Conservation offering on behalf of the Commission, the services of a certain gentleman to deliver lectures in our Faculty next Fall. Please put this in the Faculty box, so that it may come up for consideration at one of the opening meetings next Fall. Yours very sincerely,

Acting Principal.